Public Hearing – April 6, 2021

Approved by the City Council May 4, 2021
City of Young Harris

Public Hearing – 2021 Industrial Zone
April 6, 2021
6:45 PM
The Young Harris City Council met Tuesday, April 6, 2021 at 6:45 PM for a Public Hearing to receive evidence, comments, and recommendations from the public regarding the proposed Amendment to the Zoning Ordinance in which changes will be made to the properties of the Industrial Zone.  Those present for the meeting were the Mayor: Andrea Gibby; City Attorney: Marvin Harkins; The City Council Members:  Matt Miller, Steve Clark, Terry Ingram, and Donald Keys; City Clerk: Nicolette Wade; Finance Officer: Lisa Hoyle; Jarrett Whitener of the Towns County Herald; and Economic Development Director: Denise McKay. Council Member John Kelley was absent from the meeting.
The public hearing was called to order at 6:50 P.M. by Mayor Gibby who noted that there was a quorum.
Mayor Gibby opened the meeting by describing how the public meeting would be handled and the purpose of the public hearing.  She asked if anyone wished to speak for or against the proposed Amendment to the Zoning Ordinance regarding the Industrial Zone.
No one wished to speak for or against the Amendment.  There were no public comments.
Matt Miller made a motion to adjourn the Public Hearing, seconded by Donald Keys and approved unanimously.
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